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From: Prof. Maria Papadaki [mailto:marpapadaki@upatras.gr] 

Sent: 31 October  2015 20:33 

To: Hydrology: Current  Research 

Subject: Re: Let us know your decision 

 
Dear Editorial Coordinator, 

Many thanks for the reminder! 

I will be happy to continue being associated with your journal Editorial Board and I will contribute with an 

Editorial short review in a couple of months time, if that is okay with you. 

Lots of thanks again 

Best wishes, 

Maria Papadaki

mailto:mailto:marpapadaki@upatras.gr


2  

 


